
Subject: Re: Why each package should reside in its own directory?
Posted by mirek on Sun, 21 Sep 2008 18:34:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Novo wrote on Sun, 13 April 2008 13:12Directory per project seems to be a strong constraint.

Why not just use a name of an UPP project file to name a project if there is more than one project
file in a directory?

Otherwise it is hard to adapt old projects to TheIDE, especially when they are third-party projects
and TheIDE is used as a build tool.

Please correct me if I'm wrong.

Actually, it is a directory per package.

E.g. "ide" project has definitely much more than single directory...

And there is even more flexibility to it: Package directory can have subdirectories, which can
either be packages too or sources from them can be directly referenced in package.

Also, sometimes when adopting 3rdparty sources, you can use approach demonstrated in
plugin/png...

Mirek
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